

## Weekly Newsletter-25.5.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a week it has been! Lots of information for us all to digest and review. I hope that you have found the information we have sent home so far useful and informative. More details will follow this week. Keyworkers in school have continued to access a range of activities and home learning has continued. As it is half term this week teachers won't be setting formal work but may signpost you to more relaxed activities. These are strange times for everyone but it is important that we continue to work together as a community. Stay safe and we hope to see you in school again very soon.

Mrs Whittingham

## **Communication**

Currently we are running a skeleton staff in school and we are not able to answer the telephone. The phone has been diverted to Mrs Snarr and Mrs Mckenzie and they will answer messages asap. Emails will also be answered in the same way (don't worry if you receive an office closed message, they will be checked regularly). You can also use my email to contact school.

Details are as follows:

01904 555225

office@badgerhill.pmat.academy

head@badgerhill.pmat.academy



Please look out for more information over the next week regarding the reopening of school for Reception, Y1 and Y6. We will update you regularly via email and text. In the meantime please do not hesitate to contact us.

## **Online Safety Reminder**

We are really impressed with all the online learning that has been taking place. I have included below some sites which will help us remember how to keep safe when online.

- <u>Thinkyouknow</u> (advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online)
- <u>Internet matters</u> (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)
- <u>Parent info</u> (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)
- <u>LGfL</u> (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)
- Net-aware (support for parents and careers from the NSPCC)

Thank you and stay safe